
From: Michael Kirby
To: Meredith Badalucca
Subject: RE: 145 Moxley Road 2 Lot Sub
Date: Monday, October 23, 2023 2:52:32 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Good afternoon Meredith,
 
Yes, my comments have been addressed.
 

From: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org> 
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2023 12:38 PM
To: Michael Kirby <chfsanit@uncashd.org>
Cc: Liz Burdick <lburdick@montville-ct.org>; Stacy Radford <sradford@montville-ct.org>
Subject: 145 Moxley Road 2 Lot Sub
 
Good afternoon Mike,
 
Can you please verify that your comments have been addressed. Thank you.
 
Regards,
 
Meredith Badalucca
Assistant Planner
Town of Montville
310 Norwich New London Turnpike
Uncasville, CT 06382
860-848-6779
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